Neil E. Taylor
1016 Wilson Avenue
Kitchener, Ontario
N2C 1J3
519-893-6469

June 2nd, 2014

(Via e-mail)
Without Prejudice

Urgent Attention:

Wayne Cheater, P. Eng., Senior Project Manager
Regional Municipality of Waterloo, 150 Frederick Street, 
Kitchener, Ontario, N2G 4J3.

Re. 	South Kitchener Transportation Corridor, 
	AKA River Road Extension,
Bleams Rd. Extension, and
	River Road Extension Class EA

Dear Mr. Cheater,

I have been awaiting responses to letters dated April 4th and 10th, 2014, as well as the notice of completion of the Analysis River Road Extension Class Environmental Assessment.

At the March 4th, 2014, you promised the public as well as the Committee to “…place the Environmental Study Report (ESR) on the public record in April 2014.”  With respect to the notice, I note that in the minutes of the March 4th, staff directed staff “…to file the Notice of Completion for this Class Environmental Assessment Study…”.  You have not complied with that directive.  I further note that the time between the direction given to staff and now is equal to the time between the Public Input Meeting, Dec. 3rd and the Planning and Works Committee meeting on March 4th.  As a taxpayer of the region, I request an explanation as to why there has been no such compliance to date.

Since almost 3 months have elapsed, I also request that you provide me with all changes, additions, deletions, etc. that have taken place since March 4th, 2014 with respect to Report E-14-029.

Finally, I remind you that, you have promised me several times that I would receive such notice by email.

Respectfully requested.
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Neil E. Taylor

CC.  Interested parties
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